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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
With the cases of Coronavirus (Covid-19) increasing in the local area, it is 
more important than ever to follow our safety measures. Please continue 

to help us to keep everyone safe by adhering to the following: 

• One adult collecting or dropping off at any one time 
• Face masks to be worn by adults (whilst on the school grounds) 

• Maintain social distancing (at least 2 metres) between adults and 
between children from different class bubbles, wherever possible 

• Please let us know immediately if your child needs to self-isolate 

(see guidance below)  

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. We know that it is 
a difficult time for everyone. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs P. Simpson 
 
When your child should self-isolate 

Your child should self-isolate if: 
• They have any symptoms of coronavirus (a high temperature, a 

new, continuous cough or a loss or change to your sense of smell or 

taste) 

• They have tested positive for coronavirus – this means you have 

coronavirus 

• Someone they live with has symptoms or tested positive 

• Someone in your support bubble has symptoms and your child has 

been in close contact with them since their symptoms started or 

during the 48 hours before they started 

• Someone in your support bubble tested positive and your child has 

been in close contact with them since they had the test or in the 48 

hours before their test 

• Your child has arrived in the UK from a country with a high 

coronavirus risk – see GOV.UK: how to self-isolate when you travel 

to the UK 

They should self-isolate for at least 10 days. You may need to self-isolate 

for more than 10 days if you get symptoms while self-isolating or your 
symptoms do not go away. 
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